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Governor

Mr. Mark Byington

Necessary Services

3800 Lake Hamilton Drive West
Winter Haven, Florida 33881

Re: Necessary Services
FLR 000 053 611
Warning Letter #227695
Polk County

Dear Mr. Byington:

A review of the file for the referenced case indicates that the used oil violations cited in the

e Warning Letter have been resolved. This enforcement action is now closed.
All submittals regarding your solid waste permit application should be directed to the Solid
Waste Permitting Section at the letterhead address. If you have any questions regarding this
solid waste permit application please call Susan Pelz at (813)744-6100, extension 386.
Your continued cooperation is appreciated.
William Kutash
Administrator
Division of Waste Management
WK/gtd
cc: Morgan Leibrandt, HWR Section
Bob Butera, Solid Waste Section
= Susan Pelz, Solid Waste Section
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